
**FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE** 

**Keuka Lake Association Announces Relocation to New OƯice** 

**Penn Yan, NY – June 19, 2024** – The Keuka Lake Association (KLA) is excited to announce that 
we are moving to a new location. Starting Monday, June 24th, 2024, we will be operating from our 
new oƯice at One Keuka Business Park, Suite 207, Penn Yan, NY 14527.  

While our physical address is changing, we will maintain our P.O. Box 35 for all mailing purposes to 
ensure uninterrupted communication with our members and partners. 

 We are committed to making this transition as seamless as possible for everyone we work with and 
appreciate your patience during this time. 

Our Summer oƯice hours will remain consistent, Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 
We invite you to visit us during these hours to learn more about the value of being a member. or 
simply to learn more about our ongoing projects and initiatives aimed at preserving and enhancing 
the beauty and health of Keuka Lake. 

For any inquiries or further information, please contact us via: 

Phone: 315-694-7324 

Email :Info@Keukalakeassociation.org 

 Mail: Keuka Lake Association, P.O. Box 35, Penn Yan, NY 14527 

We look forward to welcoming you to our new oƯice and continuing our mission from our new 
location. 

 

**About the Keuka Lake Association** 

The Keuka Lake Association is dedicated to protecting and preserving the natural beauty and health 
of Keuka Lake. Through various initiatives, education, and community involvement, we strive to 
ensure that Keuka Lake remains a pristine resource for current and future generations. 
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